

24th March 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 11 Support and Guidance Meeting

As you know, the next two months are extremely important for year 11 as they work hard to prepare for their GCSE exams beginning in mid-May.

Like many students across the country, our year 11s had some disruption to their studies last year due to Covid, therefore the after-school masterclasses and the Easter Conferences we are delivering will be all the more important for them this year.

We would like to invite all Year 11 parents to a support and guidance meeting on Tuesday 5th April where you will be given key information about how to support your child to succeed and when revision events are taking place. Please can you prioritise this meeting, as your role in their success is critical and we want to work closely with you to get the best outcomes.

On Tuesday 5th April, all Year 11 students will remain in school until 3.30pm, at which point their teacher will escort them down to the hall where parents will also join us. This powerful three-way approach will ensure that you hear the message we give your child so that you can encourage them and support us in what we are doing to get them exam ready. Please arrive at 3.15pm so that we can start promptly at 3.30pm. Refreshments will be provided in the hall.

Many thanks for all your support. Please do contact the academy if you have any questions. Our Yr11 Head of Year, Ms Daly, will be able to respond to any queries or concerns you may have about your child. We look forward to seeing you on the 5th April.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Jo Hackett

). Hackett

Deputy Principal